
City of Bentonville Wastewater
1901 N.E. "A" Street

Bentonville, AR 72712
479- 271-3160
479-271-3163 FAX

THE CITY OF

November 15,2006

Mr. Gilliam:

In regard to your pretreatment aud!! report received in my office November 7th, 2006; Due to the
reduced number of work days and scheduled vacation during the month of November, I am
requesting a 30 day extension to prepare a reply to the required actions .

.Thank you for your prompt reply to this request.

Lab Supervisor
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